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Trinity News for the week of October 30, 2022

The week of October 30, 2022

Announcements

our Saints AND welcome 9 new members! Rev David will lead us in
worship. To join the ZOOM Meeting on Sunday, CLICK HERE.

The Fellowship of the Least Coin: Well done Trinity! $304.60 was
sent to the Women's Inter-Church Council of Canada as our donation
to the Fellowship of the Least Coin for this year. We can now start
saving our coins for next year. If you want to donate and can't make it
to the Church, call Beth Anderson at 60s-468-1214 to arrange a pick-

up.

Trinity Times 5.1: Just freshly published, the Trinity Times has all the
latest congregational news. Kudos to Jo-Ann and Pat B. (and all the
lovely contributors) for their work. CLICK HERE to read.

2022 Christmas Bazaar at Trinity: We are back! Sat, Nov 26th from 10
am to 2 pm, Lunch 11 am to 1:30 pm. To hold such an event HELPERS
are needed. CLICK HERE to find out all the details. There are several
ways to say yes to helping: a sign-up poster will be on the bulletin
board outside the kitchen; call the Church office [604-942-0022], Joy
Galea [604-942-7557] or Jo-Ann Dahms [604-474-1454] or email the
Church Office: office@ucpoco.ca.
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Congratulations to the Westcoast Harmony Chorus of the Sweet
Adelines International of which our own Trudy Zonneveld is a member.
They placed 6th in the WORLD at the Sweet Adelines International
competition in Phoenix recently. The group can be seen on YouTube.
CLICK HERE.

Thrift Total this week: $510.30! Now we're cooking! (Also, last Wed
they made $544.55!!)

Next Doer’s Meeting: Bring an imagination! "Date Night with Tea and
Cookies." Wednesday, November 9, 6:30 pm. “Possible” interest
groups: Property, Christian Education, Pastoral Care, and UCW.
Questions or suggestions can be directed to Joy Galea or Syd Sawyer.

Theatre in the Country: White Christmas the Musical...save the date!
Wenesday, December 14. CLICK HERE for more info.

Silent Auction: Don't be silent! Please donate auction items. Trinity's
Silent Auction needs quality, usable, beautiful items for this very
important part of our Christmas Bazaar. Please drop off items by Nov
18th. Label "for Silent Auction" and bring to the Church. Thank You.

Trinity + Worship: Missed the In-Person Sunday Gathering? Here is the
Sunday service, CLICK HERE, streamed on our YouTube Channel this
past Sunday, October 23.

Help Support Ukrainian Refugees: The war in the Ukraine continues.
They are battling hard and you can help! All gifts go directly to support
Ukrainian refugees through our Mission & Service partner ACT
Alliance. CLICK HERE.

Trinity United Thrift Store: We are open Wednesdays from 12 noon to
7 pm with Communicable Disease Protocols in place. We also now
accept Credit/Debit cards in payment! Spread the word amongst the
community.

Mystery Parcels: What's this? Mystery parcels are a fun part of our
Christmas Bazaar. Mystery Parcels are small gifts, wrapped so you
don't know what is inside. A surprise!! So we need small, gently-used
items (toys, kitchen items, small tools, men's ties, women’s scarves,
etc.) Did | say small items? Donations for Mystery Parcels can be
brought to the church, clearly labeled "for Mystery Parcels". Please Do
Not Wrap your donations for Mystery Parcels. Thank you for helping
in this fun part of the Bazaar.
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Trinity Prayer Circle: We have two prayer circles set up to receive and
act on your prayer requests. Please refer prayer requests to Linda
Lund (778-883-3064/linda.lund60@gmail.com).

Prayers of the People: Oct 30 to Nov 5, 2022

In the Ecumenical Prayer Cycle of the World Council of Churches this
week, we pray for Canada and United States of America. CLICK HERE
to find out more about this part of the world and the ecumenical
prayer cycle.

PMRC Prayers: In our own Pacific Mountain Region of the United
Church of Canada, we pray for Haida Gwaii PC (Skidegate), Haisla UC
(Kitimaat Village), Hartley Bay Emmanuel UC, Highlands UC, and Hope
Trinity SM (Mackenzie).

Healing Pathways: We are offering distance healing during those
times or whenever convenient for both practitioner and receiver.
Contact Linda Lund (778-883-3064/linda.lund60@gmail.com). We
may not connect "Hand to Hand," we must deepen our practice of
connecting "Heart to Heart".

Daylight Saving Time: We will be moving our clocks back an hour
("Fall Back") next weekend, early Sunday morning, November 6th.
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